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Water purveyors set supply info meeting 
 
Nipomo Mesa water purveyors will hold a meeting Tuesday to provide the public with 
information about the groundwater supply. 
 
The meeting is set for 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. in Olympic Hall at Nipomo High School, 525 N. 
Thompson Road. 
 
Nipomo Community Services District, Golden State Water Co., Rural Water Co. and 
Woodlands Mutual Water Co. are presenting the meeting, titled “A Candid Community 
Conversation: Water on the Mesa.” 
 
Topics will include a history of the Mesa’s water supply issues as well as why purveyors 
believe the groundwater supply is threatened by seawater intrusion. 
 
Options that were considered for ensuring an adequate supply and what those options 
mean for property owners also will be discussed. 
 
For more details, contact Michael LeBrun, NCSD general manager, at 929-1133 or visit 
www.ncsd.ca.gov and click on “Water Shortage News.” 
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